
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
November 12, 1996 
 
 
Present: Breitenbach, Hale, Potts, Riegsecker, Wood 
 
The Committee continued its discussion about the interpretation of the Faculty Code regarding full 
professor evaluation. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Catherine Hale 
 


